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Part A - Proposed Legislative Changes that Relate to the Discussion Paper

1. Question One: Do you have any feedback on the proposed changes to modernise chapter 3 of
the MR Act?

Changes to Ensure the Effective Regulation of Mining Claims

2. Question Two: Do you have any feedback on the proposed changes to the legislation relating to
fees and charges?

3. Question Three: Do you have any feedback on the proposed changes to the legislation relating
to application requirements?

4. Question Four: Do you have any feedback on the proposed changes to the legislation relating to
the term of new mining claims?

Changes to Support Genuine Small-Scale Mining Operations

5. Question Five: Do you have any feedback on the proposed changes to the legislation to clarify
mining claim requirements?
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6. Question Six: Do you have any feedback on the proposed changes to the legislation relating to
keeping records of mining activities?

7. Questions Seven: Do you have any feedback on the proposed changes to the legislation to
improve coexistence?

Changes to Address Non-Compliance

8. Question Eight: Do you have any feedback on the proposed changes to the legislation to
address non-compliance?

9. Question Nine: Do you have any feedback on the proposed changes to the legislation to
promote site clean-up?

Part B — Proposals for Further Consideration

10. Question Ten: Do you have any feedback on the proposed changes to the legislation regarding
maximum penalty units and penalty infringement notices?
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11. Question Eleven: Do you have any feedback on the proposed changes to the legislation relating
to the transitional provisions?




